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From: Howe, Allen
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 5:39 PM
To: Kulesa, Gloria; Khanna, Meena
Cc: Martin, Robert
Subject: DORL support for North Anna restart

I spoke with Bob Martin today about N. Anna and he is in a better place than he may have been when he
spoke with Gloria yesterday. My vision was that for the time being Bob and Patrick should focus on N. Anna
restart issues. This will entail reassigning or deferring other work that they have. Jake and other BCs have
some capacity to be able to pick up some of the work. Please let me know your thoughts and comments as I
understand that this has substantial impacts.

Thanks - Allen
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